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Alexandra Tobin  
Newcastle City Council  
12 Stewart Avenue  
Newcastle West 2302 

Dear Alexandra 

Input into Planning Proposal to Amend Newcastle LEP 2012 at 23 Merewether Street and 8 
Lingard Street Merewether 

I refer to your Planning Proposal request on 27 June 2022 seeking input into a Planning Proposal to 
Amend Newcastle LEP 2012 at 23 Merewether Street and 8 Lingard Street Merewether. 

The Biodiversity Conservation Division (BCD) has reviewed documentation and has no comment.   

If you have any further questions in relation to this matter, please contact Senior Conservation 
Planning Officer Sarah Warner on 0447 760 203 or at huntercentralcoast@environment.nsw.gov.au. 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 
Steven Crick   
Senior Team Leader Planning 
Hunter Central Coast Branch 
Biodiversity and Conservation Division 

 

14 July 2022 



 

 

 


